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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Tuesday 14th January 2020 

 

We would like to invite you to our Year 11 Parents’ Consultation Evening on Tuesday 14th 

January 2020, 4-7pm. This is an important opportunity to meet with your child’s Learning 

Consultants, and we expect at least one parent or carer to attend for every student. The main 

aims of the evening will be: 

 to share mock exam results and predicted grades; 

 to highlight current strengths and development areas in each subject; 

 to discuss any issues or concerns; and 

 to strengthen the Academy-home partnership in supporting your child. 

 

Please book your appointments at www.q3academy.org.uk/insight (if you have any difficulties 

using this system, you can contact the Year 11 office on 0121 358 6186 ext. 1911). 

 

In order for the event to run smoothly, we ask all parents/carers and students to attend their 

meetings punctually at the times booked. 

 

There is no requirement for students to wear their Business Dress to attend the event. Please 

enter through Reception and ensure that you sign in on arrival. There will be no onsite parking 

available; parking is available on the road. However, please be aware that restrictions apply 

within this area. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy at this event. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Gurung 

Assistant Vice Principal 

Director of Key Stage 4 


